
 

 
 
 
 

Community Initiative Fund extends deadline one week 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 25, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Community Initiatives Fund of Kahnawà:ke (CIF) 
would like to inform the community that the deadline to apply for the first-round of funding has 
been extended to Friday, July 6, 2018 at 4pm. 
 
The original deadline was this Friday, June 29, 2018.  
 
$500,000 has been allocated to the first-round of funding as outlined by the CIF. To apply or for 
more information on the CIF, go to www.kahnawakefund.com. 
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About the CIF of Kahnawà:ke 
The CIF was created to fund projects that improve the socio-economic condition within the Territory 
through the development of positive and sustainable initiatives. 
 
For more information on the CIF: 
Charleen Schurman 
CIF Coordinator 
cif@kahnawakefund.com 
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